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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations presents its 

compliments to the United Nations Entity for Gender Equality and the Empowerment of 

Women (UN Women) and with reference to the Note of the Secretary General of the United 

nations UNW/2020/0002 of 21 April 2020 regarding the General Assembly resolutions 

A/RES/73/148 on “Intensification of efforts to eliminate all forms of violence against 

women and girls: sexual harassment”, A/RES/73/146 on “Trafficking in women and girls”, 

and A/RES/73/149 on “Intensifying global efforts for the elimination of female genital 

mutilation”, has the honour to submit the information relating to the implementation of the 

aforementioned resolutions. 

 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations avails itself of 

this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Entity for Gender Equality and the 

Empowerment of Women (UN Women) the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 
New York, 28 May 2020 
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Regarding the resolution "Intensifying global efforts for the elimination of female genital 

mutilation" (A/RES/73/149), in the period from August 1, 2018. to April 30, 2020., so during 

the state of emergency caused by the COVID-19 pandemic too, for the criminal offence of 

Female genital mutilation Art. 121a CC ("Official Gazette of RS", No. 85/2005, 88/2005 - 

amended, 107/2005 - amended, 72/2009, 111/2009, 121/2012, 104/2013, 108/2014, 94/2016 

and 35/2019) no criminal charges were filed. 

 


